SLAE Written Representation Submission for Deadline 9 - East of Luton Strategic Masterplan

The development relating to land identified in the applicant document titled, 002323-3.02 Book of
Reference (3-40,3-42,7-13,7-14,7-40,7-43,7-46), and 002652-8.34 Status of Negotiations Compulsory
Acquisition Schedule is now at the consultation stage. SLAE have marked in red on the picture below
which advertises the consultation, the land that is part of the DCO airport expansion application.

SLAE recognises that this plan will be delivered before the final stage of the airport expansion for
32m passengers. SLAE have already mentioned in previous submissions about the road impact to
the park and to Eaton Green Road (002574- submissions received by Deadline 5, 001601-SLAE WR
PSCP COMBINED, 001600-SLAE ASI COMBINED_Redacted). As is evident from the map shown no
new roads are planned and this backs up the questions asked of LR by SLAE in regards to
construction, additional road crossings and vehicle short cuts or as National Highways call ‘rat runs’.

The following web site shows the detail https://www.eastofluton.co.uk/about (accessed 30/1/2024)

Although these concerns should also be addressed by Luton Borough Council, Luton Rising cannot
push all of these concerns to the council, as it is their expansion also creating the additional impacts.



